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Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, the Year 4 Multiplication Tables Checks (MTC) are due to take place in the week commencing 5th June. The purpose of these checks is to determine whether children across Year 4 can fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future success in mathematics. These scores will be shared with you on the final report at the end of the year and the results are out of 25. 

Children have been working hard on their times tables, both in and out of school, and we thank you for your support with this. Please make sure you are continuing to practise times tables with your children at home, using Times Tables Rockstars. 

Please find attached the official information for parents leaflet, from the DfE. If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Navarro-Hunt
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